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Uniform Business! 

      Summer Uniform: 

 

 

 

      Summer P.E Kit: 

Winter Uniform: 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer P.E Kit: 

Other Items: 

 

Trousers Navy Blue 

Shorts Navy Blue (Smart) 

Skirts Navy Blue 

Pinafore Navy Blue 

Polo Shirt Light Blue 

Jumpers Navy Blue 

Cardigans Navy Blue 

Sweatshirt Navy Blue 

Summer Dress Blue & White Check 

School Shoes Black 
(No black or any other trainers/No boots) 

P.E Kit Winter Navy Sweatshirt & Tracksuit Bottoms 

P.E Kit Summer Navy Polo Shirt and Navy Blue Shorts 

P.E Shoes Black Plimsolls or Black trainers 

Swimming Kit 
(Only Class 3) 

Swimsuit (girls) 
Swimming Trunks (boy) 
Swimming hat 
Pool will not allow boys wearing long  
swimming trunks 
Towel 
Plastic bag for wet clothes  

Hair Accessories Blue, white or black only 
Shoulder length hair or longer MUST  be tied 
back every day 

Jewellery  Earrings: small 
Studs only  
Watch 

Wearing a school uniform is a very important thing. It doesn't just make 
us all look smart and ready for the day, but it also unifies us as a team. 
Teamwork is an incredibly important characteristic in many aspects of 
life, even more so from a younger age, when we are still teaching 
children that they are a team and must support one another. Our 
school uniform highlights the visual aspect of us all being a team. The 
Ashdon Team!  
Please see the attached guidance for our uniform. Also feel free to visit 
our website to find our current uniform policy and Buckland and Price 
for all our logo printed items.  
 
Link to the Uniform Page: https://www.ashdon.essex.sch.uk/
uniform/ 
Link to Buckland and Price: https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Class 3; you can have an extra 10 

minutes playtime next Tuesday!!  

Well done!  

Class 3 - 98.3% 
 

 

 

 Class 2 - 89% 

 

 

 

 Class 1 - 88.7% 

 

Important Dates and Events: 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 Monday 22nd July - Colour Run @ 

14:00-15:30 

 Tuesday 23rd July - Last Day of 

Summer Term 2  

 First Day of Autumn Term 1 - 4th 
September  

New Reception Pupils  
Staggered Timetable: 

 Wednesday 4th September - 
08:50-12:00 

 Thursday 5th September -  
        08:50-13:30 
 Friday 6th September -  
        08:50-15:30 
 

Reminder about Reporting Absences 

and Vomiting/Diarrhoea: 

Parents and carers must call the school 

if their child is unwell to report their 

absence as well as the reason why their 

child is absent. If we do not know why a 

child is not in school, it is an 

unauthorised absence, so please keep 

the office up to date.  

Additionally, if your child has been 

vomiting and/or had diarrhoea, it is 

policy that they must stay at home for 48 

hours after the last episode, in order to 

limit the spread of such illnesses.  

 
 

Congratulations!!!! 
 

We want to say a massive 
congratulations to all of our Year 6 
pupils with their SATs and Teacher 

Assessment results!  
Results: 

Reading Comprehension: 77%  
Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling: 

77% 
Mathematics: 85% 

Writing: 92% 

Thank you for working so hard before 
and during the SATs! We want to also 
say a huge thank you to parents and 
carers for supporting their children 

throughout SATs. Last, but not least, 
we want to say a massive thanks to 
Mrs. Johnson for ensuring that our 
Year 6s were more than ready for 

these assessments.  


